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5th November 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school. I hope you all had a fantastic half term and are just as excited as me and my team for 

the learning ahead. Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths as well as 

the homework expectations and information on the books we will be reading as a class: 

English Maths 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar 

 Using ‘and’ 

 Question marks 
Writing: 

 Poems 

 Writing descriptions 

 Labelling and captions 
Reading: 

 Phonics sounds 

 Recalling the main events from a story 
 

We will also be continuing to have daily Book 

Talk sessions 

Subtraction within ten:  

 Subtract by crossing out 

 Subtract using number bonds 

 Subtract by counting back 

Positions: 

 Naming positions 

 Positions in a queue 

 Left and right positions 

Numbers to 20: 

 Counting to 20 

 Writing to 20 

 Comparing numbers 

We will continue to practice our counting in 1s, 2s, 

5s and 10s on a daily basis.  

Homework Books We Will Be Reading 

Homework will still be done on a weekly basis 

through reading eggs and Mathletics. 

If your child does any other super learning at home 

such as number formation practice or phonics 

practice fell free to send it in the their bags for me 

to see. 

Voices in the park by Anthony Browne 

Toys in space by Mini Grey 

Dogger by Shirley Hughes 

Lost in the Toy Museum by David Lucas 

Kipper’s Toybox by Mick Inkpen 

 

We are still focusing on the same topic for this half term. I have reattached the knowledge organiser if you 

would like to continue working on the words and sticky knowledge with your children. I have also attached an 

overview of the maths activities they will be completing. 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on yellow@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Morley 

Yellow Class Teacher 

 


